
From: Soura, Christian
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/3/2012 1:41:20 AM
Subject: RE: New Doc

                OK, there’s a v02 out there now.  I didn’t back up and retouch anything from last night…just continued and 
tacked on a bunch of additional agencies.  I skipped the harder agencies and kinda bypassed the provisos in a sense, 
since in most cases, I just copied-in my old notes and highlighted them.  That said, I still covered a fair amount of 
ground.  Barring any major shenanigans, we should have the agency pages done this week.  Anyway, see ya in the 
morning.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Sunday, December 02, 2012 2:46 AM

To: Baker, Josh

Subject: New Doc
 
                I put a new “Bulletpoints” doc out there tonight.  Like I said…I’m not touching the XLS this weekend.  So this 
doc has some notes on the front page, and then after that, it’s a handful of agency pages that are ready to be pasted 
into whatever you pull together this weekend.  I haven’t had as much time to work as I’d hoped so far this weekend, 
but I expect I’ll get more done tomorrow night.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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